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The content of the 44th issue of Sztuka i Filozofia/Art and Philosophy is directly 
connected with topics covered in the 42th issue of Sztuka i Filozofia/Art and 
Philosophy which was published in 2013, just before the XIXth International 
Congress of Aesthetics. The key article of the latter issue, “Criticism and Inter-
pretation,” was written by Noël Carroll. At the Congress Noël Carroll’s theory 
of art interpretation was presented and discussed, on a dedicated panel, in 
which Noël Carroll himself participated, and during which Cynthia Freeland 
and Kalle Puolakka were commentators. I owe Noël Carroll a debt of gratitude 
for making Sztuka i Filozofia/Art and Philosophy a venue for a discussion on 
his theory of interpretation. Without his willingness and patience this project 
would not have been possible. Also, the debate heavily depends on contribu-
tions from the above mentioned Congress commentators, Cynthia Freeland and 
Kalle Puolakka, as well as from the added commentary of Elisabeth Schellekens, 
Gemma Argüello Manresa, Randy Auxier and Stephen Davies.

I would like to extend my appreciation to all of the authors who published 
in this issue of Sztuka i Filozofia/Art and Philosophy.

Finally, I would like to thank my colleagues from the editorial staff of Art 
and Philosophy, Bogna Obidzińska and Piotr Schollenberger for securing funds 
that allowed us to publish these special issues of our journal.


